
School Advisory Committee Meeting 
Baddeck Academy 
September 20th 2022 
6:30 pm - Virtually through Zoom/Google meet 
 
SAC ANNUAL MEETING 
In Attendance: Ron Muller - Principal 
                         Marilyn MacLeod - Vice-Principall 
                         Lynn Myers- Chairperson (CUPE) 
                         Patti Garland - CUPE 
                         Natasha Kolanko - NSTU 
                         Jennifer MacIntyre- NSTU 

  Gena MacLeod- NSTU  
                         Debbie Christiano -  Parent Representative 
                         Tammy MacSween - Parent Representative 
                         Sharon MacLean - Parent Representative 

 
Lindsay Gourd 
Laura MacLean 
Jen Harvey- MacDonald 

 
Regrets: ​ Rev. Brian MacLeod - Community Member 

Jennifer MacCormack - Parent Group 
 
 
Baddeck Academy 
Annual General Meeting - Student Advisory Committee 
 
Lynn opened the meeting by asking everyone if they reviewed the meeting minutes from the 
previous meeting. Everyone in attendance reviewed. 
 
Motion to accept the minutes - Natasha K.  
Second by - Sharon ML 
 
Lynn continued by asking everyone about their input on the bylaws - No amendments to the 
by-laws this year 
 
Bylaws as they are presented on the website for the 2022-2023 School year were adopted by 
Natasha and second by Patti Garland.   
 
Lynn continued by asking anyone if they wanted to step down. -  Everyone in attendance will 
continue with their roles. 
 
New Members - Gena MacLeod and Jennifer MacIntyre representing NSTU  



Secretary needed - Gena MacLeod - Grade 2- Integrated Math/High school Learning Support 
will fill the role for the school year. 
 
Discussion took place on having meetings on Monday evenings. 
 
Meetings are scheduled as follows: Nov. 7th.2022 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ February 6th/2023 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ May 1st/2023 
The option to call further meetings is open as they are needed.  
 
Motion to adjourn the AGM by Natasha 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


